



'Ipsum quod faciendum est diutius'

Poster Competition!

We launched a poster competition in partnership with Kier, providing the opportunity for our learners to brighten up the construction site of our new building.

Thank you to all the learners that submitted entries. The quality was so impressive that six have been selected to be enlarged and mounted onto the site hoardings.

Congratulations to Amelia W (Yr 1), Saskia (Yr 7), Martina (Yr 8), Tyra (Yr 1), Celia E (Yr 8), Isabella (Yr 1)!

We look forward to seeing your artwork on display in the next week!



Community Leaders

Our Community Leaders Team went out to work with the East Hunsbury Parish Seniors on Tuesday $26^{th}\, \text{March}.$

They worked on a "Skills Swap" session, learning the traditional Board Games that the Seniors used to play as teenagers.

Our Learners then taught the group how to play electronic games on the X Box and participated in a debate on how we can make the local area a pleasant place to live.

It was an extremely busy but enjoyable afternoon!









BlueSkye Thinking

As an ambassador for the charity BlueSkye Thinking, which focuses on raising money for research into brain tumours, I was able to attend the launch event for some art work at the John Radcliffe Children's Hospital.

This loomstallation was created in the memory of Skye Hall who was the founder of the charity. It was his wish to be able to 'loom to the moon' and these loom bands were donated and then used to create the art work. Part of the space themed event included involvement from the author and illustrator Nick Sharratt.

I was fortunate enough to meet him and he dedicated a book to our school.

Article submitted by Ophelia, year 7.





On Friday 5th April, learners were invited to wear non uniform.

By doing this Red House raised money for the Blue Skye Thinking charity.

Thank you to all that donated; we have raised a total of £506.64!

The Learning Development Department are looking for Lego!

We are planning to pilot a Lego-based project after Easter to support social interaction in targeted learners.

If you have any unloved Lego and would like to support this project, please send it into school for the attention of Mrs Woodbridge or Mrs Kerrou. Thank you.

Barcelona Language Trip

We wish our year 8 learners heading to Barcelona this weekend an amazing time!

Thank you to Mr Kilcoyne for leading this trip; we know that our learners will enjoy experiencing the culture and using their language skills.

Follow us on Facebook for all the updates!

https://www.facebook.com/woottonParkSchool/





Issue No: 7 Date: 5 April 2019

Target Festival

Some of our Year 1 and 2 learners took part in a target festival at Benham Sports Arena last month.

The learners took part in a range of activities to develop their target abilities, these included aspects of Boccia, New Age Kurling, Archery and Cricket. All involved had a lot of fun. We are looking forward to the next event.









Parents' Evenings: Reminder Back to School!

All appointments can be booked using our electronic booking system, which allows appointments to be made by parents independently from home.

Please click on the link below and enter the relevant code 4zjxr. https://www.schoolinterviews.co.uk/

Year Group	Date
EYFS	29th April & 30th April
Year 1	29th April & 1st May

We wish our learners and their families a fantastic Easter break and we look forward to welcoming you back on Wednesday 24th April 2019.

